
 

 
 
           24th January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
  
On 6th February, Year 6 will be going to Longsands to watch a performance of ‘School of Rock’, at 
11:45.  
 
Your child will require a packed lunch as we will be eating at Longsands, just before the 
performance. The school can provide a packed lunch if required. Please order this online by 
January 30th, so the school kitchen can prepare it. There are no other changes to the school day 
and pick up will be at 3:15 as usual.  
  
Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us.   
  
Yours sincerely,   
  
  

Mr Grieve, Mrs Brace-Smith, Miss Wilcock, Mrs Harper and Miss Turner.   
  
Priory Junior School  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Priory Junior School 
 

Longsands Road, St Neots. Cambs PE19 1TF 
 

Email: office@priory.cambs.sch.uk 
Tel: 01480 226730 
Fax: 01480 226731 

 
Headteacher: Tracy Keefe B.Ed (Hons) NPQH 

 

 
 


